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This past week the 2019 Marriott MINA conference was held at the JW
Marriott in Scottsdale, Arizona. The attendees included operators and
owhners of full-service hotels across North America. We are proud to
announce Greenwood Hospitality was nominated in two significant
categories, including GUEST EXPERIENCE EXCELLENCE AND FOOD &
BEVERAGE EXCELLENCE in the Large Portfolio segment.

Three companies earned nhominations in each category.

To be nominated is a significant achievement for our portfolio. We are
proud to announce Greenwood Hospitality won in the GUEST
EXPERIENCE category. The Guest Experience award recognizes the
hotels and management companies that lead the way in creating
outstanding results in all aspects of the guest experience.

On behalf of Greenwood Hospitality, we applaud the efforts of our
ambassadors in their commitment to provide the highest level of
service and overall experience for our valued guests. Please be assured
YOUR hard work and contributions are greatly appreciated.

Congratulations!
Tom, A 1o
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